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Dear Mr. Carr and members of the Gen-Z Consortium,
Thank you for your liaison letter providing the status of the Gen-Z PHY workgroup.

IEEE P802.3ck (100 Gb/s, 200 Gb/s, and 400 Gb/s Electrical Interfaces Task Force) has
completed four rounds of task force review resulting in Draft 1.4 (attached). You can find the
meeting materials at https://www.ieee802.org/3/ck/public/20 10/index.html and comment
reports at http://www.ieee802.org/3/ck/comments/index.html. As we continue rounds of task
force review, we work towards our next goal of technical completeness.

We look forward to continued communications as both our projects/drafts progress.

Sincerely,
David Law
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

1 This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not
necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802
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